
November 6, 2002 

Scott Ferguson/Larry Fox 
SE District Spill Coordinators 

Here are some pictures giving you a more accurate location for the source of the product 
that is running into the westbound lane of Silver Spring Drive. 

Your point of contact for Milwaukee County Highway DPW would be: 

Brian at 257-6566. They discovered this and would meet you there if you desired. 

North of the source is Silver Spring Road. It runs from North 118th street to 124th Street. 
Several companies and a vacant industrial site border the Road and their rear boundaries 
overlook Silver Spring Drive. 

Thanks for the follow up. 

Kevin O'Brien 
Milwaukee County 
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West Silver Spring Drive,just east of North 124th 
Street between the railroad overpasses, looking 
Northwesterly. The water source is located about 
30 feet from the curb directly behind the "No 
Parking" sign. 
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West Silver Spring Drive, just east of North 124th 
Street between the railroad overpasses, looking 
Northeasterly. 



Shown here is a chemical spring eminating from the ground 
at the north side of West Silver Spring Drive, just east of 
North 124th Street between the railroad overpasses. 


